
 

79 Great Oaks Blvd. • San Jose, CA 95119 • U.S.A 
Tel: 408-826-0600  •  Fax: 408-826-0601 

MonolithicPower.com 

 
 
 
 
Issue Date: 5/12/2020 

Subject: Product Discontinuation Notification 

This is notification Monolithic Power Systems will discontinue the part numbers listed below.  

 

Purchase orders will be accepted as indicated below on a non-cancellable, non-returnable basis provided there 

is inventory remaining at the time of order placement. **Subject to product availability. No reschedules will be 

allowed. 

Last order date:  5/12/2020  

Last ship date:  5/12/2020  

Please check inventory availability with your MPS Customer Service Person before attempting to place an order 

for Discontinuing Part numbers.  

Discontinuing Part Number Suggested Part Replacement 

MP1519DQL-LF-Z MP1519DQ-LF-Z 

MP1519DQTL-LF-Z MP1519DQ-LF-Z 

MP7721DF-LF-Z MP7722DF-LF-Z 

MP8044DF-LF-Z MP8046DF-LF-Z 

 

If you should have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Laura Hamilton via email at 

Laura.Hamilton@monolithicpower.com or USCSR@monolithicpower.com 
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